
Aoraki 

Health Shuttle 
When you need to travel to a 

health appointment



Aoraki Health Shuttle 

Service 

A St John Health Shuttle service is 

available in your community to provide 

transport to Christchurch for health 

related appointments. 

The service operates Monday to Friday, 

with stops at:

Timaru - Temuka - Geraldine - Christchurch

The shuttle leaves from Timaru at 7:30am 

and departs Christchurch at 3:00pm 

(depending on numbers of passengers). 

For more information or to make a 

booking please contact St John on:

0800 103 046

Bookings are required by 3:00pm the day 

prior to transport. 

This service is run by volunteers. We 

accept donations for Health Shuttle 

transport to help cover costs as we do 

not charge a fee. 


